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To Whom It May Concern,
 
Regarding the Vic govt inquiry into end of life choices , I would like to voice my personal support
for a change in the current laws to allow for voluntary euthanasia for people suffering from terminal
illness or a severe chronic painful condition which is incurable and intolerable.
I personally suffer from an extremely painful bone disease which is rapidly degenerative and
destroying my bones. Dyeing from the pain of ongoing fractures whist being bedbound for months
or years is not the way I want to go. When the time comes and I can take no more , I want the
option of drinking some strong sedative like Nembutal , falling asleep and passing away peacefully
at a time and place of my choosing.
Under the current laws the only way I can do this is to become a criminal and illegally import a
drug which might do the job , or may botch it.
Lets follow the successful history  of Oregon USA" right to die laws " which have given terminal
patients a dignified end to their lives for the past 20 years. ( There is no slippery slope , ignore the
doomsayers and religious fanatics)  My life , my suffering , my choice. 
Yours Sincerely , Glenn Kesbah
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